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Amadi, Eric A - DNR

From: Amadi, Eric A - DNR
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2016 1:57 PM
To: 'Julie A. Zimdars'
Cc: Mike Kellogg (mkellogg@connell-lp.com); Brunette, Margaret M - DNR; Norman, 

Michele R - DNR
Subject: RE: Former Wabash Alloys - Request for Approval of 5th Ave Soil Borrow Source/Soil 

Sampling Plan
Attachments: Frm Wabash Alloys Site Soil Borrow Source Map.pdf

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery Read

'Julie A. Zimdars'

Mike Kellogg 
(mkellogg@connell-lp.com)

Brunette, Margaret M - DNR Delivered: 5/9/2016 1:57 PM

Norman, Michele R - DNR Delivered: 5/9/2016 1:57 PM Read: 5/9/2016 1:58 PM

Hi Julie, 
 
We have briefly looked at your soil sampling plan request for the subject site. The request will be presented to the VPLE 
Committee on Monday May 16, 2016.  At this time, we need the following information prior to the presentation: 
 

1. Blow up the map for the portions of the pertinent properties (i.e. the Lemke and the Kaster properties) on 
the attached map (Figure 2 - Proposed Soil Boring Locations); include scale on the map; 

2. Show  the proposed boring locations and how the proposed boring locations relate to the Phase I ESA site 
features. 

 
Please provide the requested information to me by Wednesday, May 11, 2016, in order for me to review it prior to my 
presentation to the VPLE Committee scheduled for Monday May 16, 2016; else your request may not go to the 
Committee on the scheduled date (May 16, 2016); if the requested information is not provided. 
 
In addition, for your reference, I have attached the link below:  “Obtaining DNR Approval Prior to Use of Imported Soil 
and Other Fill materials on VPLE Sites” 
 
https://sp.dnr.enterprise.wistate.us/org/AW/Bureau-RR/Publications/RR041.pdf 
 
I hope this helps. Please let me know if you have questions. Thanks. 
 
Eric 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Eric Amadi 
Phone: (414) 263-8639 
Eric.Amadi@wisconsin.gov 
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From: Julie A. Zimdars [mailto:jzimdars@naturalrt.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 10:27 AM 
To: Amadi, Eric A - DNR 
Cc: Mike Kellogg (mkellogg@connell-lp.com); Brunette, Margaret M - DNR 
Subject: Former Wabash Alloys - Request for Approval of 5th Ave Soil Borrow Source/Soil Sampling Plan 
 
Hi Eric – As we spoke of on the phone last week, I have attached the Request for Approval of 5th Avenue Soil 
Borrow Source Material Use and Soil Sampling Plan (letter and figures only) for the Former Wabash Alloys site in 
Oak Creek.  We will hand deliver 2 hard copies of the letter and all attachments today, one for you and one for 
Margaret Brunette.  Also attached is completed Form 4400-237.   
 
As you may recall, the soil will become available from the WDOT project in early June, so we request a response 
to the submittal by May 16, 2016 in order to accomplish the soil sampling. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions on the submittal.  
Thank you for your assistance, Julie 
 
Julie A. Zimdars, PE 
Principal Engineer 
Natural Resource Technology, Inc 
234 W. Florida Street, Fifth Floor 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53204 
414.837.3564 direct | 262.719.4507 cell 
414.837.3607 main phone | 414.837.3608 fax 
jzimdars@naturalrt.com \ www.naturalrt.com  
  
Smarter Solutions, Exceptional Service, Value 
 


